
 

Tarka Class - Home learning week ending 1st April   

We have been learning about Holy Week and thinking about why Easter is so important to 

Christians. 

The children have really impressed us with what they have remembered and recalled about 

Palm Sunday, The Last Supper, Good Friday and Easter Sunday. They had some really 

interesting questions and thoughts about the events of Holy Week. We watched a video that 

told the Easter story through finger painting and also used a special box with props to help 

understand what Christians believe happened on Good Friday. 

 

We enjoyed eating hot cross buns and chocolate eggs. We talked about the links between how 

we typically celebrate Easter now and the story of Holy Week. 

 

Have a lovely Easter break  We look forward to seeing you all again on Monday 19th April.  

 

 

 

Home learning: Please could each child bring in a cereal box (or similar sized 

cardboard box) to help with a project we will start on the first day back. 

Thank you   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


